COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, ‘Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

17th October, 1950.

Messrs., Worst & Dutmer
Yard No. 101.

- I duly received your letter of the 15th ultimo

~ with enclosures and have to inform you that the plan
of General Pumping Arrangement will be approved in
accordance with British Corporation Rules and Require-
ments .

Two copies of the plan are returned herswith.

Yours falithfully,

pro Secretary.
R

The Surveyors,
HAREN (Gr.)
W10 Al




